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TO:     Planning and Economic Standing Committee 

FROM:  Janese Chapman, Director, HDAB 
 
DATE: May 12, 2025 

RE:  Extension of study period for the proposed Rosa and Raymond 
Parks Flat Historic District 

 

The study by the Historic Designation Advisory Board of the proposed Rosa and 
Raymond Parks Flat Historic District is currently underway.  It would appear that 
to provide time for the completion of this process that it is necessary to extend the 
study period for this proposed historic district.  A resolution is attached for your 
consideration. 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Janese Chapman, Director 
Historic Designation Advisory Board 
Legislative Policy Division 
 
 
Cc:  City Clerk 
        David Bell   Director, BSEED 
        Marcell R. Todd Jr.   Director, City Planning Commission 
        David Whitaker         Director, Legislative Policy Division  
  



BY 
 

NOW BE IT RESOLVED that in accordance with the forgoing communication, 

the period of study for the proposed Rosa and Raymond Parks Flat located at 3201-

3203 Virginia Park Street, established by resolution on June 25, 2024 is hereby 

extended to November 17, 2025. 

 


